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I oppose HB4079.  If DHS provides monthly stipends to low income families there will 

be no incentive or motivation to get out of poverty.  The cycle of poverty will continue 

generationally.  This creates a “nanny state” and goes against everything America 

stands for.  People need to appreciate the value of hard work and education.  We 

should be encouraging people to work hard and better their lives, not depend on 

government handouts.   


